
Nevada HOSA Update 
September 7, 2020 

Good Morning Advisors, 
 

Thank you to everyone that was able to make it to our first workshop last week 
with Dr. Anand from OHSU. We reached capacity for the Zoom room that the 

workshop was booked in before it even started! Thank you for spreading the word 
to your students about the workshop. This week's workshop will be hosted in a 
Zoom room with a much larger capacity and we hope that everyone that wants to 

join us will be able to do so. Here are the details about the next workshop: 

• Date - September 12, 2020 
• Time - 4:00pm (Pacific) 

• Workshop Presenter - Antonio Hernandez 
• Topic - Early childhood research, quality improvement, and COVID in 

pediatric patients. (Antonio works at Zuckerberg Memorial Hospital where 
he serves as a quality improvement coordinator in the pediatrics 
department. Antonio is also the Nevada HOSA State Officer Coach and past 

National HOSA President. You do not want to miss this workshop!) 

• Meeting ID - 978 3285 9411 

• Passcode - 726307 

Feel free to share the attached "Week 2 Flyer" with your students. I am still waiting 
for the link to last week's workshop. As soon as I have it I will email it to you and it 
will be posted on our website. 
 

Below is a message from the Nevada HOSA State President Grace Wang and the 

State Officer Team: 

 

 
Dear advisors, 
 

I hope that you all are doing well. The state officer team is so excited to work with you 

and members for another great year of HOSA! We have prepared some back-to-school events 

and resources that will hopefully be helpful to your chapter. Attached below is a Welcome Back 

Video from the state officer team expressing our greetings and sharing insights on the upcoming 

year’s events. We have also attached an informational flyer about HOSA that chapters can feel 

free to use for distribution and recruitment of new students. 
The state officer team would also like to invite all chapters to our virtual Back-to-School Game 

Night on September 26th from 6:30-7:30 PM! Be prepared to play games, network with 

different chapters, and have fun! The link for members to register for the event is 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15mnPRRznJ5WMDwUSfNeSMsAVPhtD5Tq3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15mnPRRznJ5WMDwUSfNeSMsAVPhtD5Tq3/view?usp=sharing
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https://forms.gle/QzkJ4bSfSz3mdN6o6. Please let members know to register by September 

25th at 11:59 PM to receive the Zoom link to the Game Night. 
Lastly, one of the state officer team’s focuses this year is to form stronger connections with 

chapter officers. We would like to exchange correspondence with chapter officers to stay 

updated on chapter news and needs across the state. To make this possible, we would like to 

collect the email addresses of chapter Presidents. Please submit this Google Form 

(https://forms.gle/ioEYwztN2hF93Kk98) with your chapter President’s contact information by 

October 5th. 
Thank you, advisors, for all of your hard work and commitment to HOSA. I hope that you have a 

wonderful school year, and I look forward to the great things that each chapter will accomplish! 
 
Best, 
 
Grace Wang 
State President 
Nevada HOSA 
 

 
Have a great week and we look forward to seeing you on Saturday for our next 
workshop! 
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